
While doing the paperwork for the Internet Security insurance policy application, I noticed that our 
website privacy policy requires a little tweak, due to how we are tracking usage statistics. The current 
policy is available at https://www.BranchDistrictLibrary.org/privacy_policy 

In the last section at the bottom, “Cookies”, one sentence needs to be changed: 

Cookies are used for authentication when you log into your account in our catalog and to record user 
preferences on certain web pages.  

needs to become: 

Cookies are used for authentication when you log into your account in our catalog, to record user 
preferences on certain web pages, and to record website usage statistics. 

In the time since we adopted this policy, we changed how we record stats, and we neglected to update 
this section. 
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